INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL-RIYADH
Science Exhibition Postponed
Grade I'V-XII

10 September 2024 REF:IIPS/PRL/24-25/66

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that the Science Exhibition which was scheduled to be held on Thursday, 19 September 2024
stands postponed due to unavoidable reasons and has been rescheduled to Thursday, 26 September 2024

We appreciate your patience and support.

Regards,

P

Santosh V Prabhakaran
Principal




